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John Schwab

From: Nosker - DNR, Elizabeth <elizabeth.nosker@state.co.us>
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2024 12:41 PM
To: John Schwab; Jessica Wodiuk - DNR
Subject: Re: NOI Application - Settlers Ranch Filing No. 3 - Stormwater Detention Pond #5

Thank you John, 
 
I have included Jessica Wodiuk in this response. She coordinates our non-jurisdictional dam 
applications and the process generally starts with her.  
 
Have a good day. 
 
On Tue, Aug 13, 2024 at 11:31 AM John Schwab <john@jpsengr.com> wrote: 

Hello Elizabeth, 

  

We are working through the El Paso County approval process for the Settlers Ranch Filing No. 3 
residential subdivision in northern El Paso County (located along Settlers Ranch Road). 

  

We have attached the DWR Notice Form for the proposed Settlers Ranch Stormwater Detention Pond 
#5, along with the SDI Form and applicable plans for the project (the proposed detention pond is 
detailed on Sh. C3.1-C3.2). 

  

Please review and let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information. 

  

Thanks, 

John 

  

John P. Schwab, P.E. 

JPS Engineering, Inc. 

19 E. Willamette Ave., Colorado Springs, CO 80903 
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(719)-477-9429 ofc; (719)-321-5801 cell 

www.jpsengr.com 

  

 
 
 
--  
Elizabeth (Beth) Nosker 
Deputy Groundwater Commissioner and Groundwater Data Analyst 
District 10  

To help 
protect your 
privacy, 
Micro so ft 
Office 
prevented 
auto matic  
download of 
this pictu re  
from the  
In ternet. 

C 719.331.5861  
4255 Sinton Rd., Colorado Springs, CO  80907 
elizabeth.nosker@state.co.us | dwr.colorago.gov 


